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T he next edition of the magazine  will be published on Sunday 8 May 2016.  Articles should be handed in to 
the Church Office or emailed to cj.munro@btinternet.com by the  22nd April at the very latest.  We would 

really appreciate photographs of church events and details of activities that would be of interest to others. 

Erica Lily Ryan, baptised on 21st February, is the daughter of  
Craig Ryan and Kirstie Cunningham 

aŀǘǘƘŜǿ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ōȅ 5ŀŘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ψ²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ IƻƳŜΩ ŘƻƻǊ ƘŀƴƎŜǊ 
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Abbie, Ailey, Ellen and (in front) Lacey   -  the medal winners from 
ǘƘŜ DƛǊƭǎΩ .ǊƛƎŀŘŜ 5ƛǾƛǎƛƻƴŀƭ ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴǎ 

LƴŀΣ tŀǘΣ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ ŀƴŘ bŀƴŎȅ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǘƘŜ DǳƛƭŘΩǎ ƭǳƴŎƘ ŀǘ 5ǳƴŘŜŜ ϧ 
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{ŀȅ ΨƘŜƭƭƻΩ ǘƻ 
Jonah Purnell, 

aged  
4 weeks 

Abbie & Jane 
ŘƻƴΩǘ ǎŜŜƳ 

too sure 
about adding 

their foot-
prints but 
Sandra is 
there to  
reassure 
them! 
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T he crocuses outside the church are in bloom and the daffodils look like they will follow very soon  
-  just in time for Easter!   We very much hope that you will be able to join us for some or all of 

the services and activities we have lined up for Easter 2016. 
 
On 24th March, Maundy Thursday, there will be an evening communion service in the church at 
7pm. 
 
The next day, Good Friday, there will be a short lunchtime Service of Reflection in the church at  
12.30pm.  
 
On Easter Day we will join with friends from other churches in the town for a Sunrise Service at 8am 
outside Arbroath Abbey.  Should we be faced with inclement weather, the service will be held in the 
Old & Abbey.  Following this service everyone is invited to breakfast in the Large Hall. 
 
At 11am on Easter Day there will be a Family Service for all ages.  A buffet lunch will be served in the 
New Hall following the service and we very much hope that  everyone will join us for this. 
 


